
 

Agenda Item 8: 2021/22 Financial Monitoring 

 

“Ten years of sound financial management means that our latest budget position is a 

balanced one but our longer term financial future is less certain.  

“We pride ourselves on running some of the best services in the region, with the 

lowest council tax, but the continued impact of the pandemic on our income streams 

and the Government’s intention to fund adult social care through local taxation 

means that council tax affordability and how we fund vital services in the future will 

become an issue we need to consider very carefully. 

“In the coming months, we will be seeking the views of the community on our 

approach to managing the council’s finances as we move into the budget setting 

process for the coming years.” 

 

Councillor Rae Evans, Cabinet Member for Council Finance and Governance 


